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ICT Strategy for Introduction of IPADS in the Royal Victoria Hospital (RVH) 
 

 

Thank you for your response to my FOI request - FOI/29669.  My reading of your response and my further research has 
informed my decision not to query your extensive redaction of the document you sent me.  However, I should like a 
response to my following questions: 
 

 

Ref Request Information held 

1 Is the ICT Strategy available in hard copy printed form, i.e. a booklet?  
If so, may I have an unredacted copy? 

The Digital Strategy is in a digital format only. 
  

2 I can find no reference to evaluation of the strategy.  When and how 
will the Strategy be evaluated?  Is there an interim evaluation or 
evaluations?  May I have a copy? 

There is currently no formal evaluation 
process. 

3 Is there a communications strategy in respect of implementation of 
the ICT Strategy? 

No 

4 Is there a time scale for implementation of each stage within the 
overall completion date of 2025?  What are the stages and their 
individual timescales? 

No 

5 What is the expenditure budget assigned to implementation of the 
Strategy?  What is the expenditure to date? 

There is no budget assigned to the Digital 
Strategy. 

6 What ICT Companies or Consultancies are assisting with your 
Strategy development and / or implementation? 

None 
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